
TOWN OF EAST SPENCER 
“The Original Southern City” 

 

September 2023 

Happy Labor Day 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

 

The next Town Hall 

meeting will take place on 

Monday September 11th, 2023, at 6:30pm. 

   

Meet the Manager 

The meeting will take place on September 

13th, 2023, at 6:00pm. The meeting will take 

place at the Town Hall, and all are welcome. 

This is an opportunity to ask and discuss any 

issue directly with the Town Manager. 

 

Town Hall Closure 

Town Hall will be closed Monday 

September 4th in observance of Labor Day. 

 

Public Hearings 

There will be a public hearing to discuss the 

request to change Robin Circle to Hillian St. 

All interested parties are encouraged to 

attend. 

 

Royal Giants Park 

Take a look at the improved Royal Giants 

Park. The Town bought ½ acre of land to 

serve as a new parking area, so residents 

have additional parking. We have purchased 

a new basketball support system so that our 

children do not hurt themselves while 

playing basketball. In October, we will start 

the renovation of the concession stand to 

make it more modern and user friendly. 

 

Movie Night 

Thank you to everyone that has come out to 

support movie night at the park. We have 

had a few issues with the weather, but we 

will continue to show movies. This month 

we will show Jurassic World and Moana 

 

New Trash Service 

Green For Life (GFL) will start services on 

Monday September 4th. If you have a Waste 

Management cart, they will not service the 

cart.  

 

New carts were distributed on August 26. If 

you did not get a cart, there is something 

wrong with your account and you must 

contact the utility clerk. 

 

GFL does not do bulk pickup. There will be 

a 33-foot dumpster at the public works 

building where residents can place NON-

WHITE goods to be discarded. White goods 

are large electric goods used domestically 

such as refrigerators, washing machines, 

dryers, dishwashers, hot water tanks, 

typically anything white in color. 

 

Southern Soul Music Festival 

The Southern Soul Music Festival will take 

place on October 7th, 2023. This is a great 

time to enjoy good music, food, and the 

community. More information to come. 

 

Municipal Elections 

Municipal elections are right around the 

corner. Please ensure that you register so 

that you can participate. 

 

Upcoming Activities 

All meetings take place at the Town Hall. 

 

September 11th @ 6:30pm Council Meeting 

September 13th @ 6:00 pm Meet the 

Manager 

September 9th @ 8pm Movie at the Park: 

Jurassic World 

September 23rd @ 8pm Movie at the Park: 

Moana 

 

Please come out and participate in these 

events.   

 


